
Many of our Sheltered Housing 
Residents come to us with the 
need and/or desire for profes-
sional counseling.  Their issues 
range from depression, anxiety, 
or just wanting to learn how to 
deal with the stress of being 
homeless.  Without TCM, it would 
be extremely difficult to provide 
mental health care for these resi-
dents.  Time after time, TCM has 
met our residents right where 
they are and provided the help 
they desperately needed.  It is re-
assuring to know that we can 
partner with TCM to provide ho-
listic care for our residents.  
 - Matt Lehr 
Sheltered Housing Director 
Love In The Name of Christ, 
Tri-Cities 

December 2015 

Julie was born and raised in Grand Rapids where she 
also met and married the boy next door, Drew 
Boersma., where they started their family and Drew’s 
business. The Boersma’s three children and eleven 
grandchildren still live in Grand Rapids. In 2012, God 

very simply and quickly plucked Julie and Drew from Grand Rapids 
and moved them to Spring Lake.  A mutual friend introduced Julie 
to fellow board member, Katie Cather, and the two struck up a con-
versation  about TCM  and Katie’s enthusiasm for the work TCM 
was doing was contagious.  It resonated deeply with Julie who had 
always been interested in  mental health and had pursued lay coun-
seling classes in her former church.  Julie started a military support 
group there while her son was in active duty with combat deploy-
ments in the Marine Corp.  Julie had spent time with a counselor 
during this time.  Julie and Drew also sought counseling during 
other intense trials in their lives and were able to talk with an unbi-
ased and caring person that helped them greatly.  Julie says “I have 
seen first hand  the huge need people have for counseling by quali-
fied and dedicated counselors.  TCM has taken away what I believe 
to be the single largest barrier for people  obtaining mental health 
help— the cost.  I am honored and excited to become a part of the 
growing  ministry of TCM where hearts and lives are healed.”  

Welcome new Board of  Directors 
member, Julie Boersma! 

SAVE THE DATE 
7th Annual 

BEST OF BROADWAY 
Friday,  March 11, 2016         Spring Lake Country Club 

 

It is the mission of TCM Counseling to provide an 

opportunity  for all people in the  Tri-Cities to 

access professional  counseling to meet the 

spiritual, psychological and emotional needs of 

our community. 

To make a donation to TCM 
Counseling, please visit our 

website at 
www.tcmcounseling.org  

Season’s Greetings!  
Wishing you a healthy and happy holiday season with a 

wonderful new year!  
TCM Staff, Therapists and Board of Directors  

Partnership Testimonial 



TCM Counseling is grateful for the support of the following churches: 
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Meet TCM 
Panel Therapist,   

  Janice Esh, 
MA, ACSW 

Janice Esh grew 
up in Whitehall, 
Michigan on the 
dusty, gravel 

Simonelli Road.  Her rural 
upbringing gave her an 
appreciation for the simple 
joys life has to offer.  She 
attended White Hall High 
School. She went on to 
graduate from Central 
Michigan University with a 
bachelor’s degree in Social 
Work.  Upon graduating, she 
moved to Traverse City where 
she worked for Community 
Mental Health providing case 
management for mentally 
impaired individuals in the 
foster care system.  
In 1986, she moved to Grand 
Rapids to pursue a masters 

degree at Grand Valley State 
University.  She took a part 
time job as a child care 
worker at Maple Lodge.  
Maple Lodge was a home for 
emotionally impaired young 
women on the campus of Pine 
Rest Christian Hospital.    
While she was there she 
worked side by side with her 
colleagues parenting these 
troubled girls.  While 
employed at Pine Rest, she 
met and married Steve Nauta 
in 1988. 
Upon graduating from GVSU, 
Janice became a staff therapist 
on the children’s unit at Pine 
Rest.  In 1993, she moved to 
Spring Lake where her 
husband served as the 
minister at Ferrysburg 
Community Church.  Jan soon 
went in private practice.  In 
2002, she and a fellow 
therapist, Deb Cargo began 

construction on what was to 
become Isabel’s House. 
Jan continues to practice at 
Isabel’s House.  Together, she 
and her husband  co-authored 
a children’s self help book on 
anxiety called (ÅÌÐȟ 4ÈÅÒÅȭÓ Á 
Dragon in My Head, a second 
book, My Dragon Breathes 
Fire, is set for release in 
January.   
Jan has served on the TCM 
panel of therapists  since 
1993.  She states, “ Being on 
the panel means I never have 
to say ‘I can’t help you’ when a 
potential or existing client 
realizes they can’t afford the 
help I have to offer.  That’s 
priceless  for my clients and 
me.  It allows me to help my 
clients in a way that allows 
them to keep their dignity in 
our relationship, regardless of 
their financial standingΦέ  

December Support Groups 

-ÅÎȭÓ 3ÕÐÐÏÒÔ 'ÒÏÕÐ 
12/10, 12/17 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 

7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 3ÕÐÐÏÒÔ 'ÒÏÕÐ 
12/14,  12/21, 12/28 
12:30 pm to 1:30 pm 
 

4ÅÅÎ 'ÉÒÌÓȭ 3ÕÐÐÏÒÔ 'ÒÏÕÐ 
12/14, 12/21, 12/28 
6:30 pm 
 

TCM Counseling 

Survivors of Loss to Suicide  
1/7, 2/4, 3/3 
7:00 pm 
St. Patrick-St. Anthony Parish 
920 Fulton Street  
 

Anger Management  
12/14, 12/21, 12/28 
5:30 pm—6:30 pm 
 
 

Divorce Recovery  and  
Transitions Series  
12/9, 12/16, 12/23, 12/30 
6:15 pm to 7:30pm 
Hope Reformed Church   
 

7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 7ÉÔÈ #ÈÒÏÎÉÃ  
Conditions/Disabilities  
Support Group 
12/9, 12/16, 12/23, 12/30 
11:00 am to 12:00 pm 


